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PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the North Ridgeville Planning Commission 

has cancelled their Regular Scheduled meeting for November 14, 2017 

due to the lack of applications and any issues lawfully pending before 

them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By order of the Planning Commission Chairperson, Jennifer Swallow 

Posting Date: 10.23.2017 

 

 

 

Chairman Jennifer Swallow 

Vice Chairman Jim Smolik 

Member Tim Anderson  

Member Jim Maleski 

Council Liaison Bernadine Butkowski 


